
From: Chambers - Hatcher VP  
Sent: Thursday, 6 April 2017 9:50 AM 
To: 'Stuart Maxwell' 
Cc: AMOD; Chambers - Hatcher VP 
Subject: RE: AM2016/23 - 4 Yearly Review - Construction Awards 

 
Dear Mr Maxwell, 
 
Re: AM2016/23 Construction Awards 
 
I refer to your email below. 
 
We have ordered the transcript for Monday April 3 2017, Tuesday April 4 2017 and Wednesday April 
5 2017 that we should receive tomorrow. 
 
I will make sure it is uploaded on the website as soon as chambers receives it so parties will have 
time to prepare for Monday’s closing submissions. 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Helen Hamberger 
Associate to Vice President Hatcher  
 
Fair Work Commission  
Tel: (02) 9308 1812 
Fax: (02) 9380 6990  
helen.hamberger@fwc.gov.au          
 
Level 10 Tower Terrace 
80 William Street  
East Sydney NSW 2011 
www.fwc.gov.au 
 
 
 
From: Stuart Maxwell [mailto:smaxwell@cfmeu.org]  
Sent: Thursday, 6 April 2017 9:37 AM 
To: Chambers - Hatcher VP 
Subject: AM2016/23 - 4 Yearly Review - Construction Awards 

 
Dear Associate, 
 
It would be appreciated if you could advise us of when the transcript from the hearings that 
occurred on 3rd, 4th and 5th April is likely to be available. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
Stuart Maxwell 
Senior National Industrial Officer 
------------------------------------------------------------------ 
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